
  

  

Everything Festive and more! 
 

Telephone 01353 778351 Fax 01353 778351 E-mail office@sutton.cambs.sch.uk 

 
 
22.11.2019 
 
Dear parents,  
 
We would like to keep you fully up to date with everything which is happening for the rest 
of the Autumn Term, so please find below details of all the events taking place at the School 
and Church. 
 
November 
 
22nd – FOSS Christmas Shopping Event 6.30pm-9pm 
25th – Bags2School 
26th – 9.15am Reception admissions 2020 Open Session 
  2.30pm Reception admissions 2020 Open Session 
 
December 
 
5th – Reception 2020 admissions Open Session 
6th – School Christmas Bazaar 
10th – KS1 Production 9.30am 
11th – KS1 Production 2pm 
12th – FS Nativity 9.30am 
13th – FS Nativity 9.30am 
13th – Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 
13th – Special Christmas menu 

16th – KS2 Carol Concert 1.45pm 
19th – Last day of term 
 
January 
 
7th – First day of term 
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FOSS Shopping Event 
From 6.30pm tonight in the school hall FOSS will be hosting their annual Christmas Shopping 
Event with a variety of stalls to choose from, as well as serving refreshments. 
 

 
 
Bags2School 
Please could you bring your full bags to the Community Rooms on Monday 25th November 
by 9am where members of FOSS will be collecting them. 
 
Reception 2020 admissions 
If you have a child who is starting school in September 2020 we are holding a number of 
Open Sessions. Please contact the school to book a place and to find out further details. 
 
School Bazaar 
Traditionally at Sutton School FOSS hold a Christmas bazaar where children are invited to 
purchase up to 6 gifts for friends and family. A variety of gifts will be available in the school 
hall and are priced up to £1 each. The children will choose their gifts and then wrap them in 
their classrooms to take home. Please send your child in with any spare gift wrap, up to a 
maximum of £6 to spend and a bag to carry home their purchases. 
 
We are also looking for a few parent helpers to assist the children with choosing and 
wrapping their presents in the classroom. If you are interested, please do let us know by 4th 
December. If this is proving popular we may need to draw names for each class due to 
limitations on space. 
 
KS1 Production and FS Nativity 
Details of the school productions will be released next week, and ticket orders will be 
available from 2nd December 2019 and will be limited to 3 per family. 
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Save the Children – Christmas Jumper Day 
Christmas jumper day is being held on Friday 13th December. The children are invited into 
school wearing uniform bottoms and a festive top. Please ensure clothing follows our policy 
on age appropriate items (e.g. no Fortnite, Call of Duty etc) Please could children who are 
taking part bring in a donation of £1 so we can raise as much as possible for this worthy 
cause. 
 
Special Christmas Menu 
A Special Christmas dinner menu will be served on Friday 13th December to tie in with the 
Christmas jumper day. This means the Friday fish option will be served on Thursday 12th 
December instead of roast dinner with the Christmas meal being held on the Friday. 
 
The menu will be sent home in a separate message. Children are automatically opted in to 
the meal unless we are informed otherwise. Please let us know before 9am on Friday 13th 
December if your child does not want the meal. 
 
KS2 Carol Concert 
We are planning to hold the service at the Church on Monday 16th December at 1.45pm. 
Parents of KS2 children are invited to walk with their children to the Church and back.  We 
expect to return to school by 3pm. 
 
Christmas cards 
The Christmas card postbox will be in Reception for children to post their Christmas cards 
to friends and staff from 6th December 2019. Please ensure you have marked the envelopes 
with the pupils name and class name to ensure it reaches the correct child. 
 
As always, if you have any comments or concerns you wish to discuss, please do contact us 
in the usual ways. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Mrs E Gore-Rowe 
Headteacher 
 


